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Thank you to those who have volunteered to help on the day.  We really appreciate your 

support.  If any more parents can offer their time to either help set up/man a stand or 

clear up afterwards please contact Celia on the following email address: 

 

cecasimiro@hotmail.com or carol_jager@yahoo.co.uk 

 

RAFFLE TICKETS  for the Summer Fair raffle will be sent home with your children 

next week.  Please can we ask that you return them (stubs from sold tickets as well as 

any unsold tickets) along with the money to your class teacher by Wednesday 5th July.  

There will be the opportunity to purchase additional tickets on the day.  The draw will 

take place at 1.30pm on 8th July.   

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUING SUPPORT 

MILK ORDERS FOR AUTUMN TERM 2017 
The cost for the school milk from September—December is £18.25. 
Payment can be made via the school gateway or cheque or cash to 

the office. Your child is entitled to free milk if they are 4 for the 
whole of the term or if you receive benefit related free school meals.  
This must be ordered with the school office.  Deadline Monday 10th July 2017 

SPORTS AFTERNOON AT MONKS WALK:- Last Friday, 3 children from year 5 

took part in an afternoon of sporting activities at Monks Walk School.  Their  

challenges included softball, archery and a team building exercise.  Congratulations 

to Harriet Ross, Clifford Lengalenga and Annalisa Ajomale for showing  

perseverance and motivation during the event.   



 

   

SPORTS DAY FOR KS1 & RECEPTION: - will be taking place on Monday 26th June 2017  

between 10am and 12noon (then picnic lunch with your child to follow). 

SPORTS DAY FOR KS2: - will be taking place on Friday 23rd June 2017 between 10am and 

12noon (then picnic lunch with your child to follow). 

 

Details are as follows:- 

  

Parents are invited to watch the Sports Day taking place on the school field; 

After the sports day has finished the children will return to their classrooms and we ask that 

you collect them from their respective classrooms and join them for a picnic lunch outside; 

Parents are asked to leave the site by 12.30pm; 

For the safety of the children, no parents will be allowed in school during the sports day or at 

lunchtime, toilets will be available for parents in the Children’s Centre; 

Ensure your child has a sunhat, sun cream applied at home and a water bottle; 

PKSA HOLIDAY CLUBS 
 

24th—28th July—£60 for the week/£17 per day 
7th—9th August £45 for the three days 

21st—25th August—£60 for the week/£17 per day 
 

Further details will be coming soon! 

If anyone has any spare 
sun hats/caps that they 
no longer have any use 
for, Nursery would be 

glad of any  
donations.  You can bring 

them into the office or 
give directly to a member 

of the Nursery staff. 
 

 

TRAVELLING BOOK FAYRE 
 

This year the Travelling Book Fayre will 
be visiting Creswick where books can 

be purchased from 3.15pm on the  
following dates:- 

 
5th / 6th / 7th July 2017 

(In the Dining Hall) 
 

And also at the Summer Fete on  
Saturday 8th July 

 
 
 


